
BDU / Technology Infrastructure Advisory Committee 
Meeting Date: September 04, 2014,  4PM 
Location: Bloomington City Hall McCloskey Room 
 
Board Attendance: Michelle Cole, Dennis Cromwell 
Staff Attendance: Rick Dietz, Jason Carnes 
 
Rick Dietz reported on CoB activities:  

• CTP Infrastructure:  meetings and follow up conversations with Brock 
Ridgeway and associates about City fiber and conduit infrastructure in the the 
CTP area for 10th St project.  Challenge is figuring out how to accommodate 
all current and prospective utilities and telecom providers. May end up with 
duct bank managed by CoB for telcos.  Planning is ongoing. 

• IT Policies pending in OOTM 
• IUHealth use agreement approved by BPW. Laterals and connection work 

being done by third party contractor.   
• Controllers office is now on Kuali Time.  

 
Jason Carnes 

• CoB is holding a Showers Admin Building open house 
• Brock Ridgeway is working on the 10th St project.  Utilities survey is ongoing. 
• RFP release for 10th St realignment and alley work is planned for October. 
• RFP for CTP master site developer by the end of the year. 

 
Dennis Cromwell 

• IU Statewide IT Conference Oct 7-8.  All are welcome to attend. 
 
Mike Trotzke 

• Combine will be in April 2015, website will launch soon 
• Ignite Bloomington 13 on Oct 30 

 

  


